
Thursday, 07 February 2019

Dear Shareholders, Volunteers & Staff Colleague’s

We have now been able to confirm a new date for the meeting previously due to be held on Saturday 2nd 
February 2018.  We would like to invite you to the meeting on Saturday 2nd March 2019, 11am at Oake 
Manor, Oake, Taunton, Somerset, TA4 1BA.

We will discuss how your railway will be facing up to the challenges of operating England’s Longest 
Heritage Railway.  What work is planned and what will be deferred for future closure periods, in order to 
operate our Steam Railway using locomotives which would not have operated on our line in British Railway
days.

There will be a series of presentations, at the end of which there will be plenty of opportunity to ask any 
questions you may have.

If you would like to attend the meeting, please register your attendance with Kerry Noble on 01643 700407
or kerry.noble@wsrail.net

Yours Sincerely

Jonathan Jones-Pratt
Chairman


